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Dear Parents, 

Thank You 
I would like to sincerely thank you, our parents for your support in 

ensuring your child is dressed and presented beautifully for school 

each day.  During the last week we have reminded the whole school 

regarding expectations such as, only plain studs or sleeper earrings for 

the girls, correct coloured hair bands, ie. Blue, yellow, green (school 

colours), no hair cuts with buzz marks, maintaining tidy hair, having 

polished shoes and no nail polish and jewellery other than a watch or 

medical alert band.  Our children are certainly proud of their uniform 

and appearance.  As has been published in the newsletter previously, 

we also ask that sports shoes are predominantly white.  If purchasing 

new sports shoes we ask for your support in this area. 
 

Final General Parent Meeting for 2016 

This Wednesday 16th November at 7:00pm 

Agenda 
* Prayer & Welcome 

* Review minutes of last meeting 

* Committee Reports 

* Naplan feedback 

* 2016 in Review 

* 2017 Future Planning 
 
Come along and join us for our final General Parent Meeting for 

the year.  All are welcome. 

Grandparentsõ Day Thanks 
Messages of appreciation, such as the one below, continue to be sent 

after our Grandparentsõ Day celebrations.  Thank you for your kind 

thoughts. 
 
òWe would like to thank the entire staff for a wonderful morning on 
Grandparentsõ Day. We thoroughly enjoyed the entertainment and 

were most impressed with the childrenõs talent and the teachersõ 
dedication in their preparation for a well organised event.  The 
assembly was a loving, thoughtful tribute to grandparents and made us 

all feel very special.ó 

Resilience 
Each day our children grow and learn.  They are on an exciting 

journey that is yet to unfold.  Fostering resilience in our children is 

essential for their success in life. 
 
Resilience is: 

§ The capacity to cope and feel competent 

§ The ability to accept lifeõs disappointments and bounce back 

from hard times. 

§ A generally positive attitude to life 

§ A mixture of attitude, skills, abilities and character. 
 

Some are born with a more resilient spirit, others have resilience 

fostered by early childhood experiences. 
 

What does a resilient child look like? 

§ Healthy thinking habits 

 - Realistic/Detective thinking 

 - Helpful thinking 

 - Being optimistic 

§ Independent and resourceful 

§ Good problem-solvers 

§ Able to mix well with others 
 
Children need the freedom to: 

§ Grow up free from having to please their parents all the  

 time (hopefully they will want to please you because of shared 

 values) 

§ Be free to make their own mistakes 

 (making mistakes is how we learn) 

§ Be free to feel discomfort and learn from lifeõs 

disappointments 
 
òPrepare our children for the path, not the path for our children.ó 

St Angelaõs Disco 
The hall was ôpumpingõ as the children danced the night away.  Here 

are just some of their thoughts: 
 
 òThe disco was a nice time to be with my friends. I could 
 dance and it was fun. I learnt lots of new dance movements. 

 The donuts were delicious.ó   Lucca  1Y 
 

 òThe disco was awesome!  The music was great and the food 
 was delicious.  I had great fun with my friends.ó  Charlotte  5G 
 
Many thanks to Wayne Davie, who coordinated the two disco 

sessions on behalf of the Fun(d)raising committee, along with a team 

of wonderful parents who ensured all went well, Sharon Aguas, Nicky 

Benning, Sandra Botic, Sharon Brouillard, Linda Cerreto, Sonali 

Fernandez, Louise Laird, Alicia Lane, Kerry Lockwood, Sarah Losco, 

Michelle McEnearney, Claire Mizzi, Mona Mu, Bec Nati, Susan 

OõMeara, Cherille Paton, Sonia Perez, Doreen Saul, Antonella 

Tesoriero and Vanessa Thomas.   
  
Thank you for your continued support. It is in partnership that we can 

achieve great things for our children. 
  
Tony Calabria 

Principal 

St Angelaõs Parentsõ Social Gathering 2016 
Parents are invited to come and take some time out to celebrate a fantastic year at St Angelaõs.  

Date:  Thursday 1st December  
Time:  7:00pm onwards  
Venue:  Castle Hill RSL   

No need to RSVP. Just drop in or come along with friends and stay a little, or stay a while, we would love to see you. 
(Drinks and/or food available to purchase as you wish) We hope you can join us for this casual gathering .  

See invitation coming home soon.  2016 Fun(d)raising Committee  



Religious Education 
 
 

Sunday 13 th  November 2016: Thirty -third 
Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year C   
 
Luke 21:5-19 
Patiently endure the trials you are sure to face for 
Jesus. 
This week marks the final week of Ordinary Time in the Churchôs 
liturgical calendar and draws us almost to the end of our journey 
through the gospel of Luke. Jesus and his disciples are gathered 
around the Temple in Jerusalem in the final days before he is to be 
put to death. The end is imminent and Jesus takes the opportunity 
to reassure the disciples that, although they are about to 
experience a period of distress, betrayal and persecution that will 
stretch well into the future, ultimately, Godôs love and mercy will 
triumph ï not only in their own lives but also in the world. 

§ How do you respond when you are questioned, 
challenged, or even persecuted for your faith? 

§ Do we take up God's invitation of grace and mercy to 
seek first his kingdom of righteousness and peace? 

 
Remembrance Day 
Tomorrow is Remembrance Day and we will gather as a 
school community at the 11th hour on the 11th day of the 11th month 
to remember those who lost their lives in the pursuit of freedom. In 
particular we recall the end of hostilities of World War I on that date 
in 1918.  
Year 6 will lead us in prayer and reflection and we will fly the 
Australian flag at half-mast as a sign of mourning and respect.  All 
are welcome to attend. 
 
Mrs Michelle Yager 
Religious Education Coordinator 

Quote of the Week  
 

òIn the sweetness of friendship let there be laughter 
and the sharing of pleasures.ó 

 
Upcoming Dates  

    
Week 5 
Fri 11th Nov  11:00am Year 6 Remembrance Day    
   Assembly Prayer - All welcome  
   10:00am Year 5 Surf Education 
Week 6 
Mon 14th Nov  10:00am Year 6 Surf Education  
   Year 1 Minibeasts Incursion  
   *************************************************** 
Wed 16th Nov 7:00pm General Parent Meeting - All   
   welcome 
   *************************************************** 
   Kindy to Year 4 Author Visit - Leigh Hobbs.   
   Parents welcome, times to be advised.  
Thurs 17th Nov Kindergarten 2017 Second Orientation   
   Session 
   9:00-10:30am A-F and M-R 
   11:00am-12:30pm G-L and S-Z  
   1:30-2:30pm Second Hand Uniform Sale   
   outside the canteen  
Fri 18th Nov  International Teachersô Day at St Angelaôs  
   2:15pm Year 5 Grade Assembly in St   
   Maximilian Kolbe Hall - All welcome 
Week 7 
Mon 21st Nov  Year 6 Narrabeen Sport and Recreation Day  
Tues 22nd Nov Special óPizzaô Food Day 
 
Wed 23rd Nov Orientation Day for new children in Years 1-6 
   2017  
Fri 25th Nov  Final Kindergarten 2017 Orientation Session 
   9:00-10:00am - All parents 
   9:00am-12 noon - All children 
   Oz Fashions will be on site selling uniforms   
   for Kindergarten 2017 families from 12 noon  
   till 2:30pm 

wŜƳŜƳōǊŀƴŎŜ 5ŀȅ 
ммǘƘ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ммǘƘ aƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ммǘƘ IƻǳǊ 
²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ wŜƳŜƳōǊŀƴŎŜ 5ŀȅ ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿΣ CǊƛŘŀȅ ммǘƘ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΦ  ²Ŝ ƪŜŜǇ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ 
Řŀȅ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŘƛŜŘ ŀǘ ǿŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŀƳŜ ƻŦ ǇŜŀŎŜΦ  ²Ŝ 
ǿƛƭƭ ǇŀǳǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƅŜŎǘ ŀǘ ммΦлл ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ 
ŎŜǊŜƳƻƴȅΦ  tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΦ  

Partners in Education As a significant partner in your 

childôs education, if you wish to seek clarification on any learning, 
procedures, behaviours or can assist the teacher through a óunited 
approachô towards your childôs development, it is appreciated and 
preferred if a phone call or an appointment with the teacher is made.  
This in turn ensures that the teacher can spend time with you as 
opposed to a rushed interview as teachers prepare for lessons in the 
mornings or make their way to afternoon duties and staff meetings.  
My sincere thanks to the dedicated teachers of St Angelaôs who are 
always present, available and only too willing to work with you 
regarding your child, who is our first priority. 

{Ŝƴǘ IƻƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ŀǎǘ ²ŜŜƪΥ    
9ƳŀƛƭŜŘΥ  [ŜǧŜǊ ǘƻ с DǊŜŜƴ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ¸ŜŀǊ м aƛƴƛōŜŀǎǘǎ LƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴΣ ¸ŜŀǊ  
  р {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ tǊƻŎŜǎǎΣ DǊŀŘǳŀǝƻƴ {ǳǇǇŜǊ ǘƻ ¸Ǌ р 
IŀǊŘ /ƻǇȅΥ {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ /ŀǊƴƛǾŀƭ ¸Ǌǎ н-р ŀƴŘ ¸ŜŀǊ м ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ у ƛƴ  
  нлмтΣ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ [ƛǘŜǊŀŎȅ !ǎǎŜǎǎƳŜƴǘ wŜǎǳƭǘǎ ¸ŜŀǊǎ п ŀƴŘ с 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƭŜǧŜǊ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ŜƳŀƛƭŜŘ 
ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿΣ CǊƛŘŀȅ ммǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΦ  ! ǎƛƳƛƭŀǊ ƭŜǧŜǊ ǿŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǎŜƴǘ 
ŜŀǊƭƛŜǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǘƭƛƴŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ 
5ƛƻŎŜǎŜ ŀƴŘ ōŜȅƻƴŘ ƛƴ ǊŜƎŀǊŘǎ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜΦ  DǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ǎǝǇǳƭŀǘŜ 
ǘƘŀǘ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ōŜƭƻǿ ŀ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴ ƭŜǾŜƭΣ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ŀ 
ŦƻǊƳŀƭ ǿŀȅΦ 
 
CƛǊǎǘƭȅΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ŀƴ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ wŀǘŜ ƻŦ ōŜƭƻǿ фл҈Σ ƛŜΦ aƻǊŜ 
ǘƘŀƴ р Řŀȅǎ ŀōǎŜƴǘ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ŀ рл Řŀȅ ǘŜǊƳΣ ŀ ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƳŜ 
ƘƻƳŜΣ ƭŜǩƴƎ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǎŜΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƴƻǘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǝǘƭŜŘ 
ΨtŀǊŜƴǘ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ [ŜǧŜǊΩ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ǘƘŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊ 
ƻŦ Řŀȅǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀōǎŜƴǘΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǇƻƭƻƎƛǎŜ ƛŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŜǧŜǊ ŎŀǳǎŜǎ 
ŀƭŀǊƳ ŀǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǊŜŀƭƛȊŜ Ƨǳǎǘ Ƙƻǿ Ƴŀƴȅ Řŀȅǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ŀŎǘǳŀƭƭȅ 
ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǎƛŎƪƴŜǎǎΣ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎΣ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜǎ ŜǘŎΦ 
 
CƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘƻǎŜ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ wŀǘŜ ƛǎ ōŜƭƻǿ ур҈Σ ƛŜΦ у ƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ Řŀȅǎ 
ǇŜǊ ǘŜǊƳΣ ŀǎ ǇŜǊ ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘŜŘ ŀƴŘκƻǊ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ 
ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀƴ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ aŜŜǝƴƎΦ ¢ƘŜ ǳƭǝƳŀǘŜ 
ŀƛƳ ƛǎ ǘƻ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ 
ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƻǳǘŎƻƳŜǎΦ 
 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƻƳŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ 
ŎƻƴŘƛǝƻƴǎΣ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛƭƭ ƻǊ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǎǳǊƎŜǊȅΣ ǊŜǎǳƭǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǇǊƻƭƻƴƎŜŘ 
ǇŜǊƛƻŘǎ ƻŦ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ŀǎǎǳǊŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛŦ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƎŜƴǳƛƴŜƭȅ ƴƻǘ 
ǿŜƭƭ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ƛǎ ƘƻƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŎŀǊŜŘ 
ŦƻǊΦ  ²ƘŜƴ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƻƳǇǳƭǎƻǊȅ tŀǊŜƴǘ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƭŜǧŜǊǎ 
ŀǊŜ ƛǎǎǳŜŘΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ƻŦ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŎƛǊŎǳƳǎǘŀƴŎŜǎΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ 
ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƴŘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƴƻǘŜǎ 
ƘƻƳŜΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ Ǿƛǘŀƭ ŀǊŜŀΦ 

When contacting St Angelaôs é 
 
If you need to contact the school, we ask that you please use the 

school ofýce number or email address.  Please do not make 

enquiries via the number used to send notiýcation of student 

absences, as this is an automated facility. 
 
Many thanks. 



          

Academic  
Excellence  

St Angelaõs  
Award  

aŀǝƭŘŀ {ŎƻǘƘŜǊƴ  Y. aŀȄ [ǳƪƧŀƴŜƴƪƻ  Y. 

!ǎƘǘƻƴ ¸ǳ  YD /ƘŀǊƭƻǧŜ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴ  YD 

WŀŎƻō bŀǎǎƻ  Y¸ WǳŘŜ aƻƭƭŜǊ  Y¸ 

Dƛǳƭƛƻ aǳǎŎŀǊŘƻ  м. ½ƻŜ /ǊƻǿƭŜȅ  м. 

WŀǊŜŘ {ǳŀǊŜȊ  мD /ƘŜƭǎŜŀ aƻǿōǊŀȅ  мD 

!ƛŘŀƴ {ƛƴŜȅ  м¸ hƭƛǾƛŀ aƛƭŜǝŎ  м¸ 

[ǳƪŜ ²ŀǘǎƻƴ  н. .ǊŀƴŘƻƴ 5Ω{ƛƭǾŀ  н. 

bƻŀƘ WŜƴƪƛƴǎ  нD ½ŀƭƛŀ wƛǘŎƘƛŜ  нD 

WŜƳƛƳŀ {ŎƻǘƘŜǊƴ  н¸ ¢ŀȅƭŀƘ YƘƻǳŘŀƛǊ  н¸ 

aƛǎŎƘŀ ±ǳƧƴƻǾƛŎƘ  о. DǊŀŎŜ YŀǊŀƳ о. 

WƻŜƭ CƻȄŜ  оD ¢ŀƘƭƛŀ aŀŎƪŀȅ  оD 

tǊƛȅŀ ¢ǳƭǎƛ  о¸ 9Ƴƛƭȅ /ǊƻǿƭŜȅ  о¸ 

WŜǎǎƛŎŀ .ǊƛƴŎŀǘ  п. aŀǧƘŜǿ wŀŜ  п. 

[ŀǳǊŀ bŀǝ  пD /ŀƛǘƭƛƴ aŎbŀƳŀǊŀ  пD 

9Ƴƛƭȅ hΩwƻǳǊƪŜ  п¸ !ƴƧŀƭƛ Iǳƴǘ  п¸ 

/ƭŀǳŘƛŀ /ƻƳƻ  р. !ƴǘƘƻƴȅ ¢ŜŘǊƻǎ  р. 

tŀǘǊƛŎƪ {ǳƭǘŀƴŀ  рD 9Ƴƛƭȅ hǊǘƭŜǇǇ  рD 

/ƘŀƴǘŜƭƭŜ aŜƴŘƻȊŀ  р¸ WŀƛŘŀ .ŀǘƻǳŀ  р¸ 

WŀƪŜ .ƭŀŎƪǿŜƭƭ  с. /ƻƴƴƛŜ /ƻǎǘŀ  с. 

YǊƛǎǝŀƴ 9ōŜƧŜǊ  сD YŜƛǊŀ /ŀƭƭŀƎƘŀƴ  сD 

hƭƛǾƛŀ bŀǝ  с¸ WƻŜƭ Iǳƴǘ  с¸ 

 

 

 

Happy birthday to members of our St Angelaõs 

community who will celebrate their birthday this 

coming week:  
 
NOVEMBER 

Sun 13th     Wed 16th  

Joshua Morin     Sophie Young 

     Isabella Khodeir  

Mon 14th  

Bianca Jandrlic    Fri 18th  

Taylah Khoudair    Oliver Chapman 

Aliyah Henwood    Jagger Woodham  

 

Tues 15th     Sat 19th  

Aaron Malcolm    Olivia Pinna 

Keira Murphy     Jack Hall  

Mrs Murray  

 

 
 

Congratulations to Nathan Fox (6 

Yellow) who won the Hills Region 

Primary School section of The Hills 

News ôDesign an Adõ competition for his 

advertisement ôDonõt Fret Petõ.   

Well done Nathan, we are very proud 

of you! 

KINDERGARTEN 2017 STUDENTSô 

TRANSITION PROGRAM ORIENTATION 

SESSIONS 
 

This Thursday 17th November 

9:00am-10:30am Students with surname A-F, M-R 

11:00am-12:30pm Students with surname G-L, S-Z 
 
Friday 25th November 

9:00am-12 noon All students (children will need recess) 
  
On Friday November 25th, parents are asked to remain for the 

first hour, 9.00-10.00am, to share a cuppa and for a parent 

question and answer session.  Oz Fashions will also be selling 

uniforms from 12 noon to 2:30pm. 

Grade Assemblies  
Please note our remaining whole school assembly for Term 4 is 

as follows:  
 
Week 6 ð Next Friday 18th Nov at 2.15pm led by Year 5  
 
All parents are most welcome to join us.  

 

 
 
Congratulations to our artists for  
this week:  
 
 Logan McDonald (2 Yellow)  
 Cora Ledwith (5 Yellow)  
 
Childrenõs artworks are proudly displayed in the 
Library.  

Why is my Childõs Teacher out of Class? 
Like professionals in other fields, all teachers are required to keep up 
to date with current thinking on best practices and new developments 
in areas such as technology.  From time to time teachers are required 
to attend professional development opportunities to learn about 
changes to curriculum, new methods of teaching & learning and other 
ways of integrating technology. These sessions sometimes occur 
during the day, after school or in the school holidays.  Teachers also 
have entitlements such as long service leave, maternity leave, family 
leave etc., sick leave, bereavement leave, jury duty etc.  Consequently 
there will be times when your childôs teacher is absent from the 
classroom.  On these days the teacherôs program and day book is 
followed. Teachers on a grade work closely together allowing the 
grade partner to liaise with the relief teacher so that good teaching and 
learning continues and routines are kept.   
 
We thank you for your support in this matter.  

International Teachersõ Day 
 
Next Friday 18th November, we celebrate International 
Teachersõ Day (official date earlier this term) here at St Angelaõs.  
Christõs blessings are clearly evident through our wonderful 
teachers.  They are truly a gift to be celebrated.     
Teachers will be treated to a delightful morning tea from the 
class parent reps.  Appreciation and thanks to your Class Parent 
Representatives for their efforts in making the day so special for 
the staff. 


